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October 29, 2020 
 
Mr. Michael D. Hurley 
Senate Clerk 

Office of the Clerk of the Senate 
State House, Room 335 
Boston, MA 02133 
 

Mr. Steven T. James 
House Clerk 
Office of the Clerk of the House of Representatives 
State House, Room 145 

Boston, MA 02133 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 

 
Dear Clerks Hurley and James: 
 
Pursuant to section 5I of Chapter 18 of the Massachusetts General Laws, please find enclosed a report from 

the Department of Transitional Assistance entitled “Prohibited Items and Locations Report”. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Department’s Director of External Affairs, Chris Power, at 
(617) 777-6256. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amy Kershaw 
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